ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

LEAR N M 0 R E AT program, helps us all save money and protect our environment

through energy efficient products and practices. For more
B n 9 rg ySta I' g OV information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Data Center Storage Manufacturer or Other Interested Party:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will host an in-person stakeholder meeting on October 13, 2011 at
the SNW Fall 2011 Conference in Orlando, FL. The meeting will focus on the Draft 2 Version 1.0 ENERGY STAR
Data Center Storage specification, which EPA anticipates distributing to stakeholders at the beginning of October.
EPA invites stakeholders to RSVP by email to storage@energystar.gov with the subject "RSVP — Storage SNW
October 13 Meeting" and indicate in-person or remote attendance.

If you have any questions, please contact storage@energystar.gov.

For information on SNW Fall 2011, please visit www.snwusa.com.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program!

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain
partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a conlact, please updale your contact status in your MESA account If you are not
a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings
changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.



